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Mission Statement  

ñA School with Heartò 

Where we are inspiring, challenging and nurturing one another to: 

é...live from the heart, love from the heart, learn from the heart of Jesus 

Reminders
  

§ No Canteen this 

week 

§ Healthy canteen is 

on Friday June 29. 

Volunteers are 

needed to help 

Abby and Mel on 

the day. If you can 

give a few hours 

of your time 

please contact the 

office. 

§ School fees are 

due for payment 

by tomorrow, 

except for families  

who have an 

approved 

arrangement in 

place. 

§ Enrolment forms 

for 2019 can be 

handed in at the 

front office and an 

appointment time 

made for a parent 

and child 

interview. 

Enrolment forms  

are due back now. 

  

Dear Parent, Carers and Students, 

Act Justly, Love Tenderly 

 

ñTeaching children is an accomplishment, getting children excited about learning is an achievement.ò 

"Great classrooms are characterised by positive, open relationships, mutual respect, and a shared responsibility 

for the learning process." 

 

The quotes above are from educator Robert 

John Meehan. They exemplify the efforts 

staff and students at St Bedeôs are making 

that ensure learning is a happy and 

productive process. Students striving to do 

better is our goal and I see daily examples 

of this evident in every class. Our weekly 

awards are one way we celebrate the efforts 

and achievements of children in particular 

areas of learning. We also focus on 

challenging children to go further, to extend 

their thinking and problem solving and to 

find more than one ófixedô solution to a task. 

We encourage students to link their prior 

knowledge to their investigations, making 

connections and extending ideas to new 

concepts that help to establish deep 

understanding. This process is called The SOLO Taxonomy and it is used together with The 

Learning Pit as tools for providing all students with challenging learning opportunities. 
 

Athletics Carnival Thank You 

Many thanks to the parents and grandparents who assisted us last Friday with our carnival. The day 

went very smoothly and it was wonderful to have your support. A special thanks to Mrs Katie Tooth 

for her excellent organisation and running of the day.  

 

Wishing all families a happy week 

ahead,  

 

 

 

Trish Ferlitsch 

No Canteen this week ñ due to a lack of  volunteers  

9ƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘ LƴǘŜǊǾƛŜǿǎ ŦƻǊ нлмф ŀǊŜ 

ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ƛƴ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ƛƴǘƻ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŦƻǊ ŀƴ ŜƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘ ǇŀŎƪ ƛŦ ȅƻǳΣ ƻǊ 

ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿΣ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǊŜŀŘȅ 

ǘƻ ōŜƎƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛƴ нлмфΦ 

/haLbD ¦t b9·¢ ²99YΥ 

 
* CƛǊǎǘ 9ǳŎƘŀǊƛǎǘ tǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ {Ŝǎǎƛƻƴ о 

όŘǳǊƛƴƎ aŀǎǎ {ŀǘ  фκс ŀǘ сǇƳύ 

* vǳŜŜƴǎ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ ммκс 

* {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ CƛǊǎǘ 9ǳŎƘŀǊƛǎǘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ 

ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎ мс WǳƴŜ ŀǘ сǇƳ 

* {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻǳƴǎŜƭƭƻǊ [ƛǎŀ ƘŜǊŜ aƻƴŘŀȅ 

му WǳƴŜ 
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Parish Administrator :   Fr Troy Bobbin 
Associate Priest:  Fr Peter Day 
Pastoral Associate:   Br Brian Berg 
Presbytery contact  
number :   48422444  or  0408 687 915 

email address:   braidwood@cg.org.au 
Parish Office hours:  Thursday 9 amQ3 pm 

Loving God,  

Open our hearts, so that we may feel the breath 

and play of your spirit. 

Unclench our hands so that we may reach out 

to one another, and touch and be healed. 

Open our lips that we may drink in the delight 

and wonder of life. 

Unclog our ears to hear your agony in our 

inhumanity. 

Open our eyes, so that we may see Christ in 

friend and stranger. 

Breathe your spirit into us, and touch our lives 

with the life of Christ, 

Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although it was cold and windy, it was a great day of fun and 

competition at the Rec Ground last Friday for our annual 

Athletics carnival. The children showed excellent 

sportsmanship and it was great to see them encouraging and 

supporting each other. Congratulations to the Blue house, who 

took out the war cries competition! The overall winner of the 

carnival will be announced next week. 

The remaining events (high jump and long jump) will be held at 

school this Friday so that our Athletics events can be finalised. 

A note will be sent out next week for those children who have 

gained selection for the Northern Region carnival, which will 

be held in Goulburn on Friday 22nd June (week 8).  

Finally, a big thank you to the many parents, grandparents and 

friends who assisted us with the carnival ï we appreciate you 

giving up your valuable time to support the children and the 

school. Thanks also to our 4 Year 8 St Clareôs students 

Mariah, Mia, Scarlett and Alice for coming along and helping 

us. The children loved catching up 

with their big buddies! 

 

Mrs Tooth 

 
Please see page 3 for Carnival photos 

¢ƘŜ {¢9!a ŜƴƎƛƴŜ ƛǎ ǎƭƻǿƭȅ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ƳƻƳŜƴǘǳƳΗ ¢ƻ ǇŀǊŀǇƘǊŀǎŜ ƭŜƎŜƴŘŀǊȅ aŀǘƘŜƳŀǝŎƛŀƴ ŀƴŘ tƘȅǎƛŎƛǎǘ LǎŀŀŎ bŜǿǘƻƴΩǎ {ŜŎƻƴŘ [ŀǿ ƻŦ 

ƳƻǝƻƴΥ Ψ¢ƘŜ ǊŀǘŜ ƻŦ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ƛƴ ƳƻƳŜƴǘǳƳ ƛǎ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƭȅ ǊŜǎǳƭǘŀƴǘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊŎŜ ŀǇǇƭƛŜŘ ǘƻ ƛǘΩΦ 
 

9ȄŎƛǝƴƎ bŜǿǎΗ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭ ƛƴ ƻōǘŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŀ о5 ǇǊƛƴǘŜǊ ǇŀŎƪŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ D9 !ŘŘƛǝǾŜΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƎƛǾŜǎ ǳǎ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƻ ŀ 

ǊŀƴƎŜ ƻŦ о5 ƳƻŘŜƭƭƛƴƎ ǎƻƊǿŀǊŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎΣ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ƻǳǊ ǾŜǊȅ ƻǿƴ CƭŀǎƘŦƻǊƎŜ LƴǾŜƴǘƻǊ LL{Φ ¢Ƙƛǎ ŜǉǳƛǇƳŜƴǘ ƛǎ ǎŜǘ ǘƻ ŀǊǊƛǾŜ 

ƛƴ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ǎƻ ǎǘŀȅ ǘǳƴŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŎǊŜŀǝƻƴǎΦ 
    

Lƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ƻǳǊ ŜȄǇŀƴǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ {¢9!a ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ǿŜ ƴŜŜŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŀǎǎƛǎǘŀƴŎŜΦ CǊƻƳ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ ǝƳŜ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ 

ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ ǘƘŜ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǊŜŎȅŎƭŜŘ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎΦ ¢ƘŜǎŜ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎǘŜǊƛƭƛǎŜŘ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ōǳǘ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǘǊȅ ǘƻ ǿŀǎƘ ǘƘŜƳ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŎƻƳŜ ƛƴΦ 

! ŎƭŜŀǊƭȅ ƳŀǊƪŜŘ ǿƘŜŜƭƛŜ ōƛƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇƭŀŎŜŘ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Ƙŀƭƭ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǊŜŎȅŎƭŜŘ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǳƴǝƭ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘŜǊƳΦ 

 

At the moment we require:  

§  2 Litre plastic bottles  

§  1 Litre plastic bottles  

§  Plastic bottle lids.  

§  Newspapers  
 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ {¢9!a ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳΦ όaǊΦ tŜŀǊƳŀƴ ϧ aƛǎǎ YŀǇǘŜƛƴύΦ 
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 Awards    gh  Week 6 gh  H.S.I.E 
Kinder  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5/6  
Charlotte Angus Josh Charlotte Pema Horatio 

Nicholas Natalie Leilani Benjamin Blake Tyler 

    Arlo Harrison G 

      

Bits and Pieces Happy Birthday :) Jesse  

Notes Home this Week 
 

Kinder & Yr 1 Zoo excursion 

Whole school 2018 Canteen Price list 

  

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
A big Thank You to everyone who contributed to and 
supported the morning tea. Our following local businesses 
were very generous supporters donating prizes: 
 
Braidwood Butcher, Braidwood Jewellery Concept Store, 
Braidwood Quilt Shop, Bunyip Jungle, Landmark, IGA, 
Provisions, Len Mutton and Co., Braidwood Chemist, 
Braidwood Workbox, R.J. Nomchong Electrics, Nerson's Pie 
Place, Sandalwood, Braidwood Saddle Camp, Bec's Hair 
and Beauty, Cafe 134, Bendigo Bank, Altenburg and Co., 
The Albion 

 
 

The winners of the raffle are: 
Georgette Harb, Lesley Fry, Judy Coe, Angela 

Backhouse, James Royds, Jane Schmidt-Liermann, 

Victoria McGrath, Trish Ferlitsch and Ann 

Monkhouse 

 

We raised $510.50 for 

Cancer Council. Thank 

you again! 

 

Healthy Canteen is back on Friday June 29.  
Can you spare an hour to help make a fruit 
salad in the morning? Or drop off a batch of 
muffins for morning tea time? 
 
If you are able to help please either contact 
the office or phone Abby on 0422 961 020. 
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